
RE 

 

The children have examined how they can apply 

the teachings of St. Paul into their own lives. 

 

ICT 

 

The children have been consolidating their 

Powerpoint skills using Google Slides, this week 

adding animations to their texts and images. 
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In English, the children have written setting descriptions, diary entries and newspaper reports based 

on the book, ‘Rose Blanche.’ 

 

In Maths, the children have continued to focus on decimal numbers by solving problems in a real life 

context and multiplying and dividing decimal numbers by 10,100 and 1000. They have consolidated 

calculating fractions of amounts also looked at measures in their reasoning activities. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

HOME SCHOOLING 

 

For continuity, could Year 5 children who are still coming to school from 23rd 

March bring in their ‘Home School Learning’ book? The work that is set for the 

children at home will also be done in school. Thank you for your support at this 

time. 
 

PE 

 

This week, Year 5 joined up with Year 4 for 

Thursday’s PE lesson. The lesson was split into 

two activities of basketball and dodgeball. 

 

SCIENCE 

 

The children were exploring how mixtures can 

be separated through filtering, sieving and 

evaporation.  

Our topic this term is … 

 
 


